

TASHA CERDA, Mayor
DAN MEDINA, Mayor Pro Tem
MARK E. HENDERSON, Councilmember
ART KASKANIAN, Councilmember
RODNEY TANAKA, Councilmember
MINA SEMENZA, City Clerk
J. INGRID TSUKIYAMA, City Treasurer

CITY OF GARDENA

EDWARD MEDRANO, Acting City Manager
PETER L. WALLIN, City Attorney
ERNIE CRESPO, Director of Transportation

August 21, 2017

Ms. Elizabeth Hernandez Sr. Contract Administrator Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority One Gateway Plaza Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952

RE: Assignment of 40' Compressed Natural Gas (CNG) Bus Options

Dear Ms. Hernandez,

Per GTrans' previous Letter of Interest dated October 6, 2016, GTrans is requesting that Metro assign options CNG buses, awarded under Contract No. OP28367-000 - Part A, to El Dorado National-California, Inc. of Riverside, California.

Specifically GTrans is requesting the assignment of options for 46, 40' CNG buses under this solicitation, to complete its five year fleet replacement plan. GTrans will utilize a mixture of federal, state and local funding available to the agency to complete a phased purchase of these buses.

Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of Metro's solicitation. GTrans looks forward to continuing to work with you on the successful procurement of these vehicles. Please contact me at 310.965.8801 or ecrespo@gardenabus.com, or contact GTrans' Transit Administrative Officer, Dana Pynn at 310.965-8811 or dpynn@gardenabus.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ernie Crespo

Director of Transportation.

